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Holy Trinity C of E Primary
  NEWSLETTER – 22nd September 2023

  www.holytrinitycofeseatoncarew.co.uk
                                                  E-mail: admin@hpoolholytrinity.org.uk
                                            @htseaton (twitter)
Dates for your Diary
27th Sept 

Church

25th Oct

Church

27th Oct
School Closes for Half Term Holidays

6th Nov


School Reopens

8th Nov


Church

15th Nov

Church

22nd Nov

Church

29th Nov

Church

29th Nov – 1 Dec
Y5 Robinwood

6th Dec


Church

11th Dec

Nativity Years 1, 3 and 5

12th Dec

Nativity Years 2, 4 and 6

19th Dec 
School Closes for Christmas Holidays

3rd Jan 2024

School Reopens 
10th Jan 

Church

17th Jan

Church

24th Jan

Church

31st Jan 

Church

14th Feb

Church

16th Feb

School Closes for Half Term
26th Feb 

School Opens

28th Feb

Church

13th March

Church

20th March 

Church

27th March

Church Easter Service

28th March

School closes for Easter holidays

15th April

School Reopens

24th April

Church

6th May

Bank Holiday

8th May

Church

9th – 10th May

Y4 Camping

15th May 

Church

22nd May 

Church

24th May

School Closes for Half Term

6th June 

School Opens

19th June

Church

26th June

Church

10th July

Church – Years 6 Leavers service
19th July 

School Closes for Summer holidays
Year 4 Girls Football
Well done to our Year 4 pupils who attended Brierton Sports Centre today to take part in a Football Festival. The girls thoroughly enjoyed this event where they competed against other primary schools. 
Nail Varnish
Can we please remind parents and carers that nail varnish should not be be worn at school, as per our school uniform policy.
Earrings

Earrings or plastic retainer earrings are not to be worn at school.  This is for health and safety reasons and in line with our No Jewellery Policy.

If a child does wear jewellery and earrings they will be asked to remove them.  If a child cannot remove them themselves then an adult will be telephoned and asked to come and remove them.  Thank you for your cooperation.

Outdoor PE Bags

We now have a new stock of outdoor PE bags. We have had to source new supplier due to the substantial increase in price with our current supplier.  The new outdoor pe bags are plain (no school logo) and are now available to purchase on ParentPay priced at only £3.  
Parent View

We would encourage all parents to spend a few moments completing Parent View for our school at hhttps://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk.  The mini survey has 10 questions and takes around 5 minutes to complete.
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Love Your Neighbour


As Yourself








